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Students
Student Pick-Up

The Board of Education recognizes that District 161 provides opportunities for students outside of the
academic curriculum and outside of the regular school day. The Board of Education also recognizes that
circumstances occasionally arise that cause parents/guardians to be tardy in picking up their children from
school or activities. However, District 161 does not have the ability to supervise students after the conclusion
of the school day or activities.

Children are expected to be picked up within 20 minutes following the conclusion of the school day or
activity by a parent/guardian. In the event that a child is habitually left for 20 minutes after the conclusion of
the school day or activity, the Board of Education authorizes the District 161 administration to implement
corrective action, which may include, but is not limited to, charging a fee to the parents/guardians and/or
denying the child(ren) non-academic privileges (e.g., suspending a child’s participation in extracurricular
activities, field trips, etc.).
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